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August 22, 2023 
 
Lucy Morgans 
Program Manager | Electric Safety Policy Division 
Electrical Infrastructure Directorate 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety  
715 P Street. 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety Issuance of Statement of Substantive Erratum for 
Bear Valley Electric Service Company’s 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 
 
Dear Ms. Morgans, 
 
In accordance with the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety’s (“Energy Safety”) 2023- 2025 
Wildfire Mitigation Plan Process and Evaluation Guidelines1, Bear Valley Electric Service, Inc. 
(“BVES”) hereby submits a substantive erratum to its 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 
(“WMP”). 
 
BVES revised its WMP to address the following erratum: 

Correct the WMP Table 8-35 “Emergency Preparedness Initiative Targets by Year,” 
identified in Data Request OEIS-P-WMP_2023-BVES-003, Question 2. BVES provided 
its response to this data request on July 10, 2023, which confirmed the table in the 
submitted WMP was an error. 
 

BVES included the corrected Table 8-35 in its revised WMP, submitted in response to Energy 
Safety’s Revision Notice issued to BVES on August 8, 2023. BVES has posted its revised WMP 
to the 2023-205 Wildfire Mitigation Plans docket (#2023-225-WMPs). 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Marconi President, Treasurer and Secretary  
Bear Valley Electric Service, Inc.  
P.O. Box 9028  
San Dimas, CA 91773-9028 
Email: Paul.Marconi@bvesinc.com 
(909) 202-9539 

 
1 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Process and Evaluation Guidelines, December 6, 2022 
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